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November 14, 2011 

 

 

Household Goods Tariff 15-C Review 

Rates and Charges Relating to Preparation and Handling of Front Load Washing 

Machines Before and after Transport 

 

NOTICE OF OPPORTUNITY TO SUBMIT WRITTEN COMMENTS 

(By Friday, December 9, 2011) 

and 

NOTICE OF OPEN MEETING 

(To be considered at the Thursday, December 29, 2011, Open Meeting) 

 

 

RE: Review of Commission Published Household Goods Tariff 15-C 

Docket TV-111855 

 

TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS: 

 

The Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) will publish 

revisions to Tariff 15-C (Household Goods), with a proposed effective date of December 

30, 2011. The Commission will consider the tariff changes proposed by the Washington 

Movers Conference (WMC) at its regularly scheduled open meeting on December 29, 

2011.  In Docket TV-111855, the WMC is proposing rates and charges to cover parts, 

service and re-service during household moves for front load washing machines.  

Included as attachments to this notice are the proposed revised Tariff 15-C Pages 10 

(Item 62), 39 (Item 195) and 49 (Item 225).     

 

WRITTEN COMMENTS 

 

Written comments on the Tariff 15-C items must be filed with the Commission’s 

Executive Director and Secretary either by electronic transmission as described below, or 

by mail or courier delivery to 1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W., P.O. Box 47250, 

Olympia, Washington, 98504-7250, no later than 5:00 p.m., Friday, December 9, 2011.   
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ELECTRONIC COPIES 

 

The Commission requests that any comments be provided in electronic format to enhance 

public access, for ease of providing comments, to reduce the need for paper copies, and to 

facilitate quotations from the comments.  Comments may be submitted via the 

Commission’s Web portal at www.utc.wa.gov/e-filing, by electronic mail to the 

Commission’s Records Center at records@utc.wa.gov, or by using the Commission’s 

online comment form at http://www.utc.wa.gov/consumers/Pages/publicComment.aspx.   

Please include: 

 

 The docket number of this proceeding (TV-111855). 

 The commenting entity’s name. 

 The title and date of the comment or comments. 

 

An alternative method for submitting comments is mailing or delivering an electronic 

copy to the Commission’s Records Center on a 3 ½ inch, IBM-formatted, high-density 

disk, in .pdf Adobe Acrobat format or in Word 97 or later format.  Include all of the 

information requested above.  The Commission will post on its website all comments that 

are provided in electronic format.  The website is located at www.utc.wa.gov. 

 

OPEN MEETING 

 

The Commission will consider the tariff change proposed by the WMC at its open 

meeting to be held on Thursday, December 29, 2011.  Interested persons may present 

oral comments at that open meeting, which is scheduled to start at 9:30 a.m.  The meeting 

will be held at the Commission’s headquarters, Room 206, Richard Hemstad Building, 

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W., Olympia, Washington. 

 

If you have questions about this notice or about this tariff revision, you may contact 

David Gomez, by e-mail at dgomez@utc.wa.gov or by calling 360-664-1240. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

DAVID W. DANNER 

Executive Director and Secretary 
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